
 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF ELECTRICAL & ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2018-19 (EVEN) 

WORKSHOP-(SPOKEN TUTORIAL ON “LaTex”) 

OBJECTIVE OF SPOKEN TUTORIAL: 

Spoken tutorial is well known that seeing and hearing someone explain a process greatly 

improves understanding and help to learn and use open source software. 

The Spoken Tutorial project is the initiative of the ‘Talk to a Teacher’ activity of the 

National Mission on Education through Information and Communication Technology (ICT), 

launched by the Ministry of Human Resources and Development, Government of India. 

The use of spoken tutorials to popularize software development and its use will be coordinated 

through website http: //spoken-tutorial.org/. (The Spoken Tutorial project is being developed by 

IIT Bombay for MHRD, Government of India). The project conducts software training workshops 

using spoken tutorials and give certificates to those who pass an online test. 

PROGRAM CONDUCTED: 

Department of Electrical & Electronics Engineering conducted spoken tutorial workshop 

“LaTex”. 

Venue: CSE Lab-II 

Date:  22.02.19 

45 students from final year EEE were attended this workshop. 
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